
Page 1 of 2 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

      

 
SubCom Recognized as a Gold New Hampshire Veteran-Friendly Business  

With local roots dating back to 1953, SubCom has established history with NH veteran 
employees; 7% available positions filled with veterans in the past 12 months alone 

 

NEWINGTON, NH - USA – October 19, 2022 – SubCom today announced that the New 
Hampshire Department of Military Affairs and Veterans Services, along with New Hampshire 
Employment Security, has recognized the company as a Gold New Hampshire Veteran-Friendly 
Business. The status recognizes SubCom’s commitment to how service members, veterans, 
and their families in New Hampshire are honored, fortified, empowered, and impacted. 

SubCom maintains its manufacturing campus in Newington, NH; the leading facility in the 
United States that manufactures high-tech subsea fiber optic data communications systems that 
enable the world’s digital infrastructure. The company’s built-to-last facility was first active as 
Simplex at its current location in 1953. Since then, SubCom has developed a rich history of 
supporting local military and veterans by offering employment and professional growth 
opportunities, and by honoring their service with community engagement and charitable 
campaigns.  

“Engineering, manufacturing, and deploying subsea cable is a complex and deliberate process 
that takes skill, patience, and the ability to problem solve on the fly,” said Dan Sousa, managing 
director of manufacturing operations at SubCom. “We are highly motivated to hire and partner 
with veterans not just because it honors their service, but because they inherently have the 
knowledge, professionalism, and dependability that is ideal for our team. We are extremely 
proud to be a Gold NH Veteran-Friendly Business and look forward to continuing to recruit, 
retain, support, and serve members of the military and veteran community.”    

Employment opportunities at SubCom’s manufacturing campus are widely available. In the past 
12 months alone, 7% of new hires have been veterans, filling positions ranging from production 
to management. Prospective employees can learn more at www.subcom.com/careers and 
register for a Job Fair taking place on site in Newington on Thursday, October 20, 2022. 

 

http://www.subcom.com/
http://www.subcom.com/careers
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About SubCom 

SubCom is the leading global partner for today’s subsea data transport requirements. SubCom 
engineers, manufactures, deploys, maintains, and operates the industry’s most reliable fiber 
optic cable networks. Its flexible solutions include short-to-ultra-long-haul, offshore oil and gas, 
scientific applications, and marine services. SubCom brings end-to-end network knowledge and 
global experience to support on-time delivery and meet the needs of customers worldwide. To 
date, the company has deployed hundreds of networks and enough undersea cable to circle 
Earth more than 17 times at the equator. Visit: www.subcom.com 

 
Contact: 

SubCom: Courtney McDaniel; info@subcom.com 

http://www.subcom.com/
mailto:info@subcom.com

